
For more information, 
please contact Ella 
August 
(eaugust@umich.edu) 
or Molly Coeling 
(mcoeling@umich.edu)

The workshop will be held in a hybrid format on Thursday, January 25th, 

2024 from 1:30 - 3:00pm ET; to participate, please register here by Thursday, 
January 18th.

This workshop is open to all CAsToR-affiliated individuals.

In this workshop, Dr. August will cover key considerations for using 
generative AI in academic authorship, including:

• How and why researchers have been using ChatGPT in academic 
writing

• Writing papers pre-ChatGPT
• Writing papers post-ChatGPT
• Professional and ethical standards
• Privacy considerations

Participants will be invited to consider various scenarios in small groups.
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https://umich.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAldOCtrjouGN3ySd33oU1IgGhNDTCXGjue#/registration
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